
 

COVID-19 Update 

 

Due to the COVID-19 outbreak, we are not currently 

holding in person meetings or visits at our office and staff 

are working remotely. We are utilizing Zoom 

teleconference services to meet with new and existing 

clients. Our voice messaging system has been updated to 

that any voice message will be immediately sent via email 

to all attorneys and staff. We can be reached via email 

through the yellow “Contact Our Office Link”.  If our 

clients have a legal need that requires an in-person 

meeting, we will take every step necessary to ensure the 

safety and health of our clients and staff.  Our lawyers and 

staff are continuing to work full time and will continue to 

provide the highest quality legal services. Thank you. 
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